
 
 

 

LACTATION ROOM LOCATIONS AND USE 

 
The University of Saint Joseph maintains two lactation room locations 

on our West Hartford campus for both employees and students. 

Refrigerators located in these spaces are for the sole purpose of storing 

lactated milk. Food or non-lactated materials found in the refrigerator or 

rooms will be removed. Under no circumstances should this space be 

occupied by anyone who is not expressing milk or nursing a child.  

 

1. McDonough Hall, 1st Floor. Next to room 108 is a lactation room, 

this can be found in the same hallway as the unisex bathrooms on 

the first floor near the registrar’s office. This space contains a sink, 

refrigerator, table, and chair. 

 

2. Lourdes Hall 2nd Floor. This room is located at the end of the 

second floor hallway.  Make a left off the elevator or stairwells. 

This space contains a sink, refrigerator, and lounge chair. If you 

cannot access Lourdes Hall because it is locked, please contact 

public safety at (860) 231-5222 and request access to the building.  

 

Please contact the University Title IX Coordinator at titleix@usj.edu or 

(860) 231-5499 if you have any concerns or questions about use of this 

space.  

 

If it is after hours and your concern requires immediate attention such as, 

access to the space, or vandalism that compromises use of the space, 

Public Safety is located in the basement of McDonough Hall and the 

phone number is (860) 231-5222.  

 

Thank you,  

Office of the Title IX Coordinator 
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